
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

A presentation will be posted 
Monday, May 11. 

Public Presentation 

The public is encouraged to review 
the presentation and provide 
feedback by Monday, May 25. 

The Paterson-Newark Transit Market Study is the first phase in 
determining the potential for improving transit service  

between Paterson and Newark. The goal of the study is to 
assess the need for transit service and identify possible routes. 

 

 
 

Passaic and Essex Counties are gathering feedback through 
May 25 on a market analysis of transit options that could link 

Paterson, Clifton, Nutley, Belleville, and Newark. 
 

JOIN US! 

To view the presentation, visit: 
www.passaiccountynj.org/transitmarketstudy 

Learn about the study and share your input! 

http://www.passaiccountynj.org/transitmarketstudy

